
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

21st September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Harvest Festival Celebration 
 
We are planning a trip to St Mary and All Saints Church in Bingham on Friday 30th 
September 2022 at 1.30pm to celebrate the Harvest Festival. We had a full house 
last year and it was lovely to see you all. 
 
Parents/carers are invited to attend but please be aware space is limited so will be 
on a first come basis. You will be able to take your child home with you after the 
service. 
 
Food donations for Bingham Helping Hands would be appreciated. Please bring non-
perishable items to the school office on the day of service in a carrier bag. 
 
If you do not wish your child to take part please email the school office 
at office@rmischool.co.uk. 
 
We will also require a small number of parents to volunteer to help the teachers walk 
the children to the church. If you are able to support us in this way please speak to 
your class teacher. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
Mrs Sonja Adams 
Head Teacher 
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